
From: Colin Kane <CKane@greaterhume.nsw.gov.au>  

Sent: Tuesday, 24 May 2022 9:36 AM 

To: Andy Nixey <Andy.Nixey@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition – Walla Walla Solar Farm Modification (SSD-9874-Mod-2) 

 

Hello Andy 

I have tried to call you about the Walla Walla Solar Farm.  I made a submission through the Major 

Projects Portal before the deadline so I am not sure what has happened. 

I did not have a lot of concerns other with the modification other than the traffic movements.    My 

concern was the use of Benambra Road to access the substation.   The traffic to the substation was 

going to be split to be 20 movements through the site and the remainder (10) via Benambra Road.   I 

would presume that the applicant would need to build their internal road to a reasonable 

standard.  If so I don’t see the sense in using Benambra Road at all and therefore all traffic should 

run through the site.   This would cut down on compliance issues because nearby residents have 

raised concerns about the use of Benambra Road. 

Regards 

 

Colin Kane 

Director Environment & Planning 

Greater Hume Council 

39 Young St 

PO Box 99 

Holbrook NSW 2644 

T 02 6044 8928   M 0428 667 071 

 

 

 

www.greaterhume.nsw.gov.au 

 

Disclaimer - This email and attached files may contain information that is confidential and/or subject to legal 

privilege. If you receive this e-mail and are not the intended addressee please delete and notify sender 

immediately. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender and not necessarily the views of 

Greater Hume Council. 
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